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Although I was unable to attend the information session on this proposed
rezoning, the feed back I received from a neighbour, who did attend, leads me to
believe that the plan for rezoning has been carefully considered and seems to be
based on a sound, attractive and progressive vision for the future of the Fairways
subdivision.

In keeping with my support for the vision of a very attractive development plan, I
have written to Sally Forster, expressing our concerns regarding the so called
green space behind our units on Greenpark Drive. This green space is truly ugly
and detracts from the value of our property and that of our neighbours. 

Given Clayton’s re-zoning  proposal, it would seem like an ideal time to raise this
issue. I would ask that you raise this issue with Clayton Developments with a
view to taking the remedial action required to address our concerns.

Regards,

Richard and Sandra Cote
 Greenpark Drive
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